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6th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Every Monday, starting on Monday 9th September 2019, for 6 weeks, your child 

will be going swimming at the Regional Pool as part of the PE curriculum this half 

term.  It is compulsory as swimming is an important life skill. 

 

You will need to provide your child with a towel and a one-piece swimming costume 

for girls or swimming trunks for boys. 

 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.50 a week towards the cost of 

swimming. This needs to be paid for online via www.parentpay.com 

 

Children need to have a packed lunch or school dinner on this day, no home dinners. 

We leave school at 12.15 p.m. prompt and return to school before 3.10 p.m. Parents 

should wait on the playground until the arrival of the class. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr S Beasley 

Year 3 Class Teacher 
 
 

  
  


